
 

P R O N O U N  P O L I C Y  
Coyote Central believes that each person has the right to be referred to 
in a way that affirms their gender identity. We commit to creating a 
safe and supportive space for all members of our community by: 
opening gatherings with names and pronouns; including pronouns in our 
email signatures; having staff members on hand to answer questions or 
concerns; and offering tools that provide clarity and build confidence 
with correct pronoun usage.  
 
If someone is misgendering you or you notice someone being 
misgendered at Coyote Central, talk to your teaching artist or to a 
Coyote staff member and they will help you address the situation. 
 
Clarifying pronouns is important because: 
 
// Assumptions can be harmful. 
// Coyote Central’s respect for diversity is all-encompassing. 
// By starting with the most marginalized, we elevate all. 


